(LPA LETTER HEAD)
[DATE]
Ohio Department of Transportation

1980 West Broad Street
Mail Stop #3180

Columbus, Ohio  43223
Attn:  ODOT Office of Local Programs
REQUEST TO EXCHANGE FEDERAL FUNDS FOR STATE FUNDS

Re:  CRS:
        PID:   

Dear Office of Local Programs:

Pursuant to ORC 5531.08, it is requested that the federal funds that would have been used for the above referenced bridge project be exchanged for state funds as part of the Federal/State Exchange Program.  The status of the project is as follows:

a. The project meets the environmental requirements for the program and an Environmental Certification form will be submitted prior to sale
b. Prior to project sale, the County will provide a Right-of-Way Certification letter that certifies that any property rights for the project were acquired in accordance with applicable State laws.  
c. The County Engineers Association of Ohio has approved this project to be part of the Federal/State Exchange Program.
d. All state funds will be used solely for Construction and Construction Engineering activities unless project is design/build in which case Detailed Design may be included.  

	(Signature)
	

	(Authorized Agent for Local Government Agency)
	


